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CypherSecurity eLock360 Proof of Concept 

Product Review

• Scott Crim and Kelly Hanson 

(CypherSecurity) reviewed 

security alerts and talked 

about progress. Scott plans to 

continue improving the 

software.

• In mid-February, we plan to 

regroup and determine if a 

plan for implementation is 

viable for purchase.

Frankie Jackson, Jennifer Miller, Eric Pina, and Luis Velez conducted a conference call 

with representatives from CypherSecuriity on January 26, 2018. The team reviewed the 

progress of the proof of concept. All is going well. The team continues to run the eLock360 

program. The team is observing the advantages of eLock360 as it relates to keeping 

district data safe. The proof of concept is scheduled to run until mid-February 2017.

In December 2017, we approved the CypherSecurity eLock360 proof of concept to be 

installed. CypherSecurity is a company that helps districts protect their data against data 

and security breaches. 

Luis Velez and Eric Pina, Representatives of the Customer Care Center

https://cyphersecurity.com/

